
KALAELOA 

TRAFFIC CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

July 12, 2021

Existing road is closed starting the
week of July 12th.
The new road will be two lanes with
planter strip sand sidewalks on both
sides and space for parking. 
Use alternate routes for vehicular
access to FDR Avenue and Saratoga
Avenue

 

  

For more information visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com

Tulagi Ave  (Limited Access)

Existing road will be used by
Barbers Point Elementary School
for student drop/pick-up. 
Use alternate routes for vehicular
access to FDR Avenue and Saratoga
Avenue

 

 

Boxer Road and Copahee Ave will be closed due to ongoing construction.
 Mahalo for your kokua.

Copahee Ave  (CLOSED)

https://www.huntkalaeloa.com/

